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We are thrilled to announce our new
location.

Unit C, Buckshaw Link, Chorley, 
PR7 7EL.

This additional space enables us to
host training days, accommodate
more appointments, and welcome
visitors during our upcoming open
days. Stay tuned for more details
coming your way soon!

We believe that this expansion will
greatly enhance the services we
provide to our valued clients and
community. Our team is working
diligently to create a welcoming and
state-of-the-art environment where
you can experience the highest
level of care and expertise. Whether
you are a long-time client or new to
our services, we are eager to share
this exciting new chapter with you.
Thank you for your continued
support, and we look forward to
seeing you at our new location!

We are excited to tell you about
our expansion into the corporate
sector, adding to our well-
established expertise in working
with school-based clientele. While
we continue to provide our valued
services to schools, we are now
also meeting the growing demand
for supervision, counselling,
training and mediation in today’s
fast-paced corporate environment.
Our dedicated team of
professionals is equipped with the
expertise and experience to
address a wide range of corporate
challenges, from conflict resolution
to employee wellness programs.
By fostering a supportive and
understanding workplace culture,
we aim to enhance productivity,
improve morale, and contribute to
the overall success of your
organisation

We are dedicated to providing a
supportive and inclusive work
environment for all our team
members. If you are passionate
about making a positive impact, we
would love to hear from you. We
believe in fostering a culture of
collaboration and respect where
everyone's voice is heard. Join us in
our mission to create a better future
for all.
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Associate
Shoutout!!

If you are a business owner
seeking valuable guidance, or a
qualified counsellor looking for a
new opportunity we invite you to
explore our website at
www.listeningtree.org.uk.

Supporting children 
with bereavement and loss.

 Thursday 28/11/24 12.30pm –
4.30pm at our new office Unit C,
Buckshaw Link, Chorley, PR7 7EL.
£50 per person. Lunch included.
Places limited so book quickly. 

Interested? Please email 
hello@listeningtree.org.uk

Training 
Workshop


